
Pet Committee of Aquarius       March 28, 2016 
 
 
 
As you are aware, the pet committee has been reviewing the pet rules and regulations.  
 
As a guide we have been referring to the rules that were adapted by the 2012 Board of 
Directors.  
 
We have recently received an application from another unit owner and in reviewing the 
application, there appears to be a more comprehensive and different set of rules and 
regulations than those published on the blog.  (for the Aquarius Rules on Pets please 
click here > https://aquariusuno.com/2015/09/29/pets/ ) 
 
The new rules and regulations appear to be more suitable to our needs. Please forward 
this memo to the Board so they would be able to give us input as to how to proceed on 
which set of rules are best. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Joan Salvatore, Pet Committee Chairperson      March 28, 2016 
 

https://aquariusuno.com/2015/09/29/pets/

